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There is a huge development plan going before the Bernalillo County Commission this week. It's called 

"Santolina" and would use 20 million gallons of water a day when completed. It would be a place the Augustine 

Plains water grabbers could point to for beneficial use of OUR water. I think it would be good to call and send 

messages to the county commissioners about why this development would be bad for us too and urge them to 

reject the plan. People in Abq don't want it either. 

The Chairman of the County Commission and has been very responsive and helpful with our concerns. A brief 

message from a lot of people would be helpful. 

The Planning commission has already approved the plan. Here is the info about the upcoming County 

Commission hearing:  

What: Santolina Master Plan Hearing 

When: Wednesday, March 25th 1:30 PM 

Where:Vincent E. Griego Chambers - 1 Civic Plaza 

Sign up to testify and have your voice heard at !  

The Bernalillo County Planning Commission. Tell them to deny the Santolina Master Plan based on the 

community's concerns for water, transportation, increased taxes, urban sprawl, overcrowded schools, etc. 

Call the Bernalillo County Commission: (505) 468-7000 

Send a message to Commissioners: Commission@bernco.gov 

Website: https://contrasantolina.wordpress.com/ (we've already missed a town hall meeting, but that's ok, the 

Commission hearing is this week.)  

 

  



 

 

 


